
JULY 8, 2024 PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Candy Davis called the meeting to order at 6:39pm at Racetrack Park.  

 

Present: Candy Davis, Samantha Higbee, Kyle Furseth and Bonnie Slagg 

 

Excused: Tim Shaw and Denise Langan 

 

Absent: Jonathon Frey  

 

Others Present: City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Municipal Services Director Howard 

Moser, Nathan Hataj and Grant Mahr. 

 

Flanigan confirmed the meeting notice was properly posted on Friday, July 5, 2024. Agendas were 

posted at Edgerton Post Office, Edgerton Public Library, City Hall and the City’s website. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: A Bonnie Slagg/Kyle Furseth motion to approve the April 1, 2024 

Parks & Recreation Committee meeting minutes passed on a 4/0 roll call vote. 

 

CONSIDER LOCATIONS FOR COMMUNICATION SIGN: The Committee selected a 

location for the communication sign west of the Racetrack Park playground. The sign was donated 

by Gifts for Kids and the Department of Public Works will install the sign. 

 

CONSIDER LOCATIONS FOR SKATE PARK: Candy Davis and Grant Mahr provided a brief 

history of the skatepark. Moser presented several options, in various parks, for the location of a 

new skatepark and the Committee decided that Racetrack Park was the best location. The 

Committee assessed the area between the new and old entrances at Racetrack as a possible location, 

and then moved on to the area near IKI Drive and the railroad tracks. The Committee preferred the 

location near the railroad tracks. Moser will contact the railroad regarding setback preferences and 

Alliant Energy regarding the overhead lines in the area. 

 

Being no other business before the Committee, a Kyle Furseth/Samantha Higbee motion to 

adjourn passed, all voted in favor.  

 

Ramona Flanigan/mjd 

City Administrator  


